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Upcoming Important Dates: 

Jan 30: Term 3 Begins 

Feb 14: Valentine’s Day 

Feb 24:  Spelling Bee 

 

Message from the Principal 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

I hope you had an enjoyable and restful break with your families. For those who cel-
ebrated the Lunar New Year, I hope it was filled with happiness and  abundance.  

I wish to express my sincere gratitude for the support you have shown to our school 
community during the first 6 months of the school year. Your partnership in your 
child's education is invaluable, and it is through this collaboration that we are able to 
provide the best possible learning experiences for our students. 

As we look ahead to Term 3, I would like to remind you of the parent-teacher confer-
ences scheduled in week 2. These conferences provide an opportunity for you to 
discuss your child's progress and receive feedback from their teachers. Please look 
out for the booking link from the class teacher this week. 

As we reflect on the first semester of the school year, we are proud to see the 
achievement and growth of our students. They have accomplished so much and we 
couldn't be more proud of them. The laughter and learning, the challenges and tri-
umphs, and the memories we've made together have all been a journey worth tak-
ing. As we strive for excellence in all that we do, we look forward to partnering with 
you to foster the growth, development, and success of our students in the upcoming 
semester. 

We wish you and your family joy, good health and prosperity for the year ahead.  

Chúc mừng năm mới! 

Sincerely, 

Mr. Paul 

 

Message from the Deputy Principal  

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

With Semester one now behind us, we should all feel proud of the effort and growth 
shown by our wonderful students. Results from the semester exams also demon-
strate that learning is strong and the children continue to be happy and hard-
working. This could not happen without school and home both working together.  

We are grateful for your continued support of the school in providing a safe, nurtur-
ing, positive learning environment. We hope you had a wonderful Tet, and please 
accept our sincere wishes for a healthy and prosperous new year.  

Respectfully,  

Ms. Lindsay 
Asa in K1A class was happy 
to receive To He character 

from the expert. 
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Service is giving to others and making a difference in their lives.  When you act with a spirit of service, you can 
change the world.  
 
The students in Year 5B taught everyone about the virtue of service by explaining how different professions, such 
as doctors, police officers, teachers, and park rangers, contribute important services to their communities.  

Flexibility is being open to 

change.  It helps you get rid of 

bad habits and learn new ones.  

Flexibility helps you to keep 

changing for the better.   

 

4B shared their understanding of 

flexibility by acting out the very           

different ways in which flexible 

palm trees and rigid oak trees 

are affected by the wind.  
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2L painted winter trees           

during an Art lesson.  

Congratulations to all  

the Academic Achievers 

who received DynEd 

awards  this term!   

We are so proud of their 

diligence and determina-

tion to continue improv-

ing their English lan-

guage skills.                                  

3L let their            
creative juices 
flow, busy with 
their Picasso   
inspired               
paintings.  

Students in Year 1A 

and 1B  got ready for 

their Lunar New Year 

treats by making these 

lovely and creative gift 

bags.  
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Year 2 students had 

fun improving their 

skills in MS Paint           

this term.  

5A students practiced coding                

and applying their code to                      

instruct the Codey Rocky robot.    

4L students, Byeong Min and Se Young, developed 

their understanding of Chinese tones                                   

with flash cards.  

5L showed their good wishes for the new year on 

red lanterns. 
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We had phenomenal performances from Prep A, 

K1B, Y4B, Y5B, Y4A, and Y5A for our special Tet 

assembly.  

All the students are teachers were really excited to 

see the songs and dances that those students had 

worked so hard to prepare.                                                                   

This amazing Tet celebration was the perfect way to 

finish Semester 1.  

Chúc mừng năm mới! 
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PN/N Honeybees class joined in many 
activities to celebrate Tet. To He is one 
of their favourite activities. They enjoyed  
the experience of touching, pressing, 
and rolling the playdough as they learnt 
to make To He with an expert.  

Semester 1 has come 
to an end. All teachers 
have been busy work-

ing on assessment and reports for 
our students. We are so happy to 
see the results of our students com-
pared to the beginning of the school 
year. Our teachers are looking for-
ward to seeing parents on the 7

th
 & 

8
th
 of February to talk about your 

child’s development in Semester 1. 

Our KIK students were active and 
engaged in their lessons and en-
joyed take part in all fun activities to 
celebrate Tet at school in January.  

We would like to thank our KIK 
teachers who prepared and held 
these games to make it a meaningful 
time for our students.  

 

K1B class learnt how to make To He. 

Prep Lunar class played Bit mắt đánh 
trống – Blindman bluff game. 

K1B class enjoyed playing a              
traditional game called: Ném Còn. 

Bao Linh & An An in Prep Rocket               
proudly display the outcome of their 

painting. 

Calligraphy is one of the traditional Tet 
activities for people in Vietnam.                                     
K2A & K2B classes enjoyed painting 
the letters with the meaningful words 
that they wish for.  

K2A class is playing Cướp 
Cờ - Steal the Flag game 

K2B class enjoyed playing Tug of 
War game 


